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From: Priscilla Shorty <pshorty@hilcorp.com>
Sent: Friday, November 3, 2017 7:28 AM
To: Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD
Cc: Mandi Walker; Michelle Bentson
Subject: HEATON 7 #100S - 3004535096 - Hilcorp Energy

Mr. Sanchez,

Please remove the Heaton 7 #100S from the Order NMOCD-ACOI-2017-03, OGRID 372171. The well is producing and 
was never shut-in.

Thank you,

TrisciCCa SA. Shorty
San Juan North Regulatory Technician 
Hilcorp Energy Company 
505-324-5188 
pshortv@hilcorp.com
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